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June	11,	2014	
	
Steven	Reed	
Governor	Office	Bldg	
200	Madison	Street	
PO	Box	360	
Jefferson	City	MO		65102‐0360	
	
	
RE:		 Tariff	Update	–	P.S.C.	MO	No.	1	–	FairPoint	Communications	Missouri,	Inc.	
	
Dear	Mr.	Reed:	
	
Enclosed	 for	 the	 Commission’s	 approval,	 FairPoint	 Communications	 Missouri,	 Inc.	 d/b/a	 FairPoint	
Communications,	hereby	submits	the	following	tariff	page	with	changes	to	be	effective	July	16,	2014:	
	
	 Section	9,	First	Revised	Sheet	7	
	
The	 purpose	 of	 this	 filing	 is	 to	 increase	 Directory	 listing	 rates	 by	 $0.50.	 	 This	 includes	 the	 following	 services:	
Additional	 listing,	 Foreign	 Exchange	 listing,	 Non‐listed	 service,	 and	 Non‐published	 service.	 	 Additionally,	 we	
discovered	that	the	published	rate	in	the	tariff	for	Foreign	Exchange	listing	is	incorrect.	 	This	service	has	been	in	
billing	as	$1.95	since	prior	to	2006	when	our	systems	were	cut	over	to	a	new	billing	system.		The	tariff	pages	were	
never	updated	to	reflect	this	rate.		We	are	correcting	the	tariff	page	at	this	time	to	show	the	correct	billing	rate	for	
Foreign	Exchange	service	plus	the	$0.50	increase.		We	do	not	have	any	customers	on	this	service	at	this	time.	
	
In	accordance	with	4	CSR	240‐3.545(15),	enclosed	is	a	copy	of	the	customer	notification	that	was	included	in	the	
bill	statement	for	June	2014.		FairPoint	Communications	hereby	affirms	that	these	notices	have	been	provided	to	
customers	in	accordance	with	4	CSR	240‐33.040(4).	
	
Please	 contact	 Beth	 Westman	 at	 207.535.4249	 or	 bwestman@fairpoint.com	 with	 any	 questions	 or	 concerns	
regarding	this	filing.	
	
Sincerely,		

	
Patrick	L.	Morse	
Senior	VP	Governmental	Affairs	
FairPoint	Communications		
P:	620‐227‐4409	
F:	620‐227‐8576	
 


